
 

 Ian Dillner 
Associate General Counsel 

Federal Regulatory and Legal Affairs 
 

1300 I Street, NW, Suite 500 East 
Washington, DC  20005 

Phone 202.515.2458 
ian.dillner@verizon.com 

 
May 24, 2019 
 
FILED ELECTRONICALLY VIA IBFS 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Re: Earth Station Certification Pursuant to Order in GN Docket No. 18-122, Call Signs 

E000589, E000700, E010140, KA369, E930190, KA458, E950232, E960130, E960165, 
KA221, KA323, E990175, E990177, E000306 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

Pursuant to requirements in a Commission Order and Public Notice, satellite earth station 
licensees that use the 3.7-4.2 GHz band are required to certify the information in their licenses.1  
Attached to this cover letter is a certification for the above-referenced earth station licenses.  
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this filing. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 
Attachment 

                                                 
1 Expanding Flexible Use of the 3.7 to 4.2 GHz Band, Order and Notice of Proposed 
Rulemaking, 33 FCC Rcd 6915, ¶¶ 16-25 (2018); Deadline for Submission of Information on 
Earth Station and Satellite Use of the 3.7-4.2 GHz Band, Public Notice, DA 19-278 (Apr. 11, 
2019). 




